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November Word Search!



Why the difference in American Vs. Canadian Thanksgiving?
While Canadians celebrate Thanksgiving on a Sunday in October, Americans

celebrate it on a Thursday in November this year! While American
Thanksgiving started in 1621 to celebrate the harvest at the Plymouth Colony

in Massachusetts, Canadian Thanksgiving started in 1872 to celebrate the
Prince of Wales, Albert Edward, thankfully recovering from an illness. Over the
years, both Thanksgiving celebrations have changed to celebrating the harvest

and what we’re thankful for - incorporating both American and Canadian
celebrations.

October’s Wacky AnswersNovember Wacky Wordies

An A-Maze-ing Maze

05 - Thelma C.
09 - Fred P.

09 - Donna C.
12 - Betty O.
16 - Sheila L.

November Humour

22 - Jo Ann P.
23 - Teresa O.

26  - Marilyn M.
27 - Nova H.
27 - Rita T.

Help the Turkey escape the maze!
Pocket-sized Word Search



Resident Council &
Food Committee

Any questions or concerns? Want to
know what’s going on in the
building? Want to give your

feedback? Please come attend the
Resident Council meeting!

Our Next Meeting is November 24th

A new month and Christmas is
coming fast. Well here we go again
with that power outage and this
building was down for the count; this
is totally a health and safety risk for
Staff and Residents on both sides.
Enough is enough, it has to be dealt
with. I would strongly suggest that
you speak to your families and get
them to complain about this and
demand that action is done now to
correct this issue. May I point out that
I have brought this up many times
over past years.
On good note, our annual bazaar is
coming up at the end of the month so
let your family know. Also
Remembrance day is coming up this
month as well. Our next resident
council meeting November,21st
10.00 am
Bye for now, play safe.
-Paul, Resident Council President

Program Updates

Life Writing with Dr. Michael
Williams - We are hosting Life

Writing Workshops once again with
Dr. Michael Williams. They will start
on November 6th and there will be
five classes to join in on. They start

at 10:00am in the Private Dining
Room space.

Christmas Decorating Season! -
Would you like to help Recreation

with some of the Christmas
decorating this year? We have three

days set aside to put up our
decorations for the season -

November 12th for the Main Lobby,
November 19th for the Lower Level,

and December 5th for 3rd Floor.
Come join us for some treats and

Christmas Cheer!

16th Annual Christmas Bazaar - Our
Christmas Bazaar is rapidly

approaching! The deadline for
donations is November 12th, and

our Bazaar will be on Saturday
November 23rd from 10am to 3pm.

This Month’s Outings 

November 6th - Fish & Chips Lunch                              November 7th - Value Village
November 13th - The Watering Can Flower Market      November 20th - Abigail’s Tea House
November 21st - Shoppers Drug Mart                           November 27th - Walmart
November 28th - Casino & Lunch
Sign up with Recreation at ext. 117

Special Events & Spirit Days

November 6th - Life Writing with Dr. 
             Michael Williams; First Session!
November 8th - Flannel Day!
November 11th - Remembrance Day;
             Red and Black Day
November 15th - Meal Club: Chinese Food
November 21st - Resident Council;
             Storytelling Circle with Anita and 
             Michael
November 23rd - Christmas Sweater Day!;
             The Wellington’s 16th Annual 
              Christmas Bazaar!
November 25th - Birthday Party with Cam 
              Woolvett
November 29th - Sweater Weather Day!;
              Pub Night with Manvir Rai

            Tuck Shop Hours    
Mondays 12:30-1:15

Wednesdays 12:30-1:15
Fridays TO BE DETERMINED

Eva M.Ruth M., Rita T., Deanne R.

We are looking for some Resident
Volunteers!
Vice President for Resident
Council - Would you like to assist
our Resident Council President,
Paul, in helping bring forward
Resident Concerns at our Resident
Council Meetings? Please reach out
to the Recreation Team (x117) if
interested.
Tuck Shop Cashier - Would you
like to help us with our Tuck Shop
by running the cash box? Please
reach out to the Recreation Team
(x117) and we’ll set up a day with
our current Tuck Shop Volunteer,
Thelma, to show you the ins and
outs of our general store.

A note from our

Resident Council President

Volunteers Wanted!

Recreation Updates

Resident Council



Remembrance Day Crossword


